
  

February 6, 2022 
 

Prayer stimulates the growth of fidelity.  

-Blessed Mary of Jesus the Good Shepherd  

  

 

 
From the Office of the Principal 

Mr. Jim Meredith  

What a memorable and celebratory Catholic 
Schools Week! From our beautiful liturgy to open 
the week, though the trivia competitions and 
dress down days, to the notes of gratitude to 
close the week, these special and fun moments 
remind us to celebrate who we are as a Catholic 
school, anchored by the values of the Sisters of 
the Holy Family of Nazareth. 

A special thanks to our Student Council, 
moderated by Mrs. Natalie Graveley and Mrs. 
Kerstin Greenewald, who worked on events and 
surprises for our school community every day 
during the week. In addition to hosting a week of 
trivia competition, members of Student Council 
wrote notes of appreciation to each member of 
the NA faculty and staff. Thanks to NAPA, 
president Mrs. Grace Pirolli P ’22 and moderator 
Mrs. Terri Evans, for providing ice cream treats 
for our students and lunch for our faculty and 
staff. Thank you to all who donated to the 
successful drive for supplies for Face to Face. Our 
community really demonstrated its generosity!  
 



Please note the following calendar changes for March and April: 

• March 18, Snowball Dance 

• April 8, President’s Holiday, No Classes 

• April 19, Professional Development Day, No Classes  

• April 20, A Schedule 

Schedule for the Week  
Monday, February 7: A Schedule  
Tuesday, February 8: A Schedule  
Wednesday, February 9: B Schedule, Faculty Meeting 
Thursday, February 10: A Schedule 
Friday, February 11: A Schedule

   Mon/Tue-Thurs/Fri February 7-8/10-11 
                         A Schedule 
Warning Bell      7:40 AM 
Homeroom      7:45 AM -7:57 AM 
BLOCK 1       8:00 AM- 9:21 AM 
Block 1A       8:00 AM - 8:39 AM 
Block 1B       8:42 AM- 9:21 AM 
BLOCK 2       9:24 AM-10:45 AM 
Block 2A       9:24 AM-10:03 AM 
Block 2B     10:06 AM-10:45 AM 
Activity Period     10:48 AM-11:23 AM 
BLOCK 3     11:26 AM-12:47 PM 
Block 3A     11:26 AM-12:05 PM 
Block 3B     12:08 PM-12:47 PM 
BLOCK 4     12:50 PM- 2:10 PM 
Block 4A     12:50 PM- 1:29 PM 
Block 4B       1:32 PM-2:10 PM 

          Wednesday, February 9 
             B Schedule 
Warning Bell  7:40 AM 
Homeroom  7:45 AM- 7:57 AM 
BLOCK 1         8:00 AM- 9:05 AM 
Block 1A         8:00 AM- 8:31 AM 
Block 1B         8:34 AM- 9:05 AM 
BLOCK 2         9:08 AM-10:13 AM 
Block 2A        9:08 AM- 9:39 AM 
Block 2B        9:42 AM-10:13 AM 
Activity Period     10:16 AM-10:44 AM 
BLOCK 3      10:47 AM-11:52 AM 
Block 3A      10:47 AM-11:18 AM 
Block 3B      11:21 AM-11:52 AM  
BLOCK 4      11:55 AM- 1:00 PM 
Block 4A      11:55 AM-12:26 PM 
Block 4B       12:29 PM- 1:00 PM

 

From the Office of the President 
Mrs. Denise LePera 
Thank you to everyone who worked so 
hard to make our Catholic Schools Week 
celebrations worthwhile!  May this week 
be filled with laughter and good 
humor….and warmer days! 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Holy Family University Installs 6th President ~ No Classes at Nazareth on April 8th 
On April 8th, Holy Family University will install Anne M. Prisco, PhD 
as the University’s 6th President.  As a sponsored ministry of the 
Sisters of the Holy Family of Nazareth, we are thrilled to host the 
Mass for this momentous occasion.   
 
In honor of Dr. Prisco, Holy Family University and the Sisters of the 
Holy Family of Nazareth, I am pleased to announce a President’s 
Holiday on Friday, April 8, 2022. 
 
Please keep Dr. Prisco, Holy Family University and the Sisters of the 
Holy Family of Nazareth in your prayers during this special moment 
in their history! 

 

Legacy Gala ~ April 22, 2022 
On behalf of the Board of Trustees, I am pleased to announce this year’s honoree for our Legacy Gala:  
Charlie and Nina Tanghe ’98 Ingulli.  The event is off to a great start with more than $20,000 in early 
sponsorships.  To learn more about how to sponsor or support the Legacy Gala, please click here.   This 
event supports the students at Nazareth, and  has raised more than $200,000 the last 3 years. 
 

Advancement Office 
Mrs. Terri Evans 
Virtual Gift Card Bingo 
Spend some time this Valentine's weekend playing bingo with those you love.  
Friday, February 11, 2022 ~ games begin promptly at 7:00 PM. $30 for 12 rounds of gift card bingo.  We 
will have 3 cash game rounds for an additional $10 per game. We hope you will join us for a great night 
spent with our Nazareth family. Don't miss out on a fun night of bingo. Click here to purchase your 
tickets.  
 

COVID Corner   
This week there were no reports of positive cases. Here is the most recent Covid Dashboard that 
includes daily updates of positive cases for the current and previous weeks. 
 

Updates 
We are grateful for your attention to the guidance of the City of Philadelphia and the CDC, especially:    

• Completing the daily health questionnaire    
• Following proper use of masks    
• Using the hand sanitizing stations and washing your hands often    

  

Quick Links and Reference:   
Daily Health Screening Questionnaire   
Current Guidance for Schools from the City of Philadelphia Department of Health   
Visual Aid for Calculating Isolation, Quarantine and Testing 
PA Department of Health Dashboard    
  
Thank you for your ongoing support and patience!   

https://www.nazarethacademyhs.org/support-nazareth/2022-legacy-gala
https://www.nazarethacademyhs.org/family2/parents2/virtualgiftcardbingo-clone
http://nazarethacademyhs.org/coviddashboard
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSePT3qTfBO-ykrjLSjvE04KNgH8D_DjA_alKVD490Shnaq-0A/viewform
https://www.phila.gov/programs/coronavirus-disease-2019-covid-19/guidance/guidance-documents/schools-guidance/
https://www.phila.gov/media/20201119161650/Quarantine-Visual-Aid-.pdf
https://www.health.pa.gov/topics/disease/coronavirus/Pages/Monitoring-Dashboard.aspx


Business Office 

Mrs. Jennifer McCloskey ‘03 
Registration for the 2022 – 2023 Academic Year 
Enrollment contracts for the 2022 – 2023 academic year were sent electronically on Tuesday, February 
1st. Please return no later than Tuesday, March 1st. Please contact Mrs. Jennifer McCloskey ‘03, Director 
of Finance, with any questions or concerns at 215.268.1069 or via email 
at jmccloskey@NazarethAcademyHS.org. 
 

NAPA 
Mrs. Grace Pirolli P ‘22 
“The More Super Bowl the 
Better!“ NAPA’s 2022 2nd Superbowl 

LVI Pool 🏈🏈  
 Purchase via this link. $100/block. There 
are 24 ways to win more than $5,000! 
Reserve your block today.  
 

Crown Deli Hoagie Super Bowl Sale 
NAPA is selling hoagies for the big 
game.  You have your choice of ham and 
cheese, turkey and cheese or Italian.  All 
hoagies come with tomato and lettuce, but 
no condiments. Cost is $5.50 per hoagie. 
Orders can be picked up on Sunday, 
February 13th from 12:00 noon to 12:30 
PM.  Click here to order your hoagies. 
   

“A rose is only a rose until you give it 

away.” 🌹 Take a Chance on NAPA’s 

Valentine’s Day Raffle ❤  
Win a $200.00 gift card to the Oldestone in 
New Hope and a dozen roses. $10.00 a 
ticket 3 for $25.00. Sale begins Tuesday, 
February 1st.  Winner will be announced on 
Friday, February 11th Purchase your tickets here. 
 

Come on out and support NAPA’S Craft Fair & Food Truck Festival ~   

Saturday, March 12th 9:00AM – 5:00PM 🚛🚚 🎨🔨🖌 .  
Check out our food truck line up so far: Humpty’s Dumplings, The Surf & Turf Truck, The Tot Rod, and Le 
Camion French Food Truck.  
Craft show signup for anyone interested in being a vendor via this link.   
Volunteers can sign up via this link.   
  
 
 

mailto:jmccloskey@NazarethAcademyHS.org
https://www.nazarethacademyhs.org/family2/parents2/napa-superbowl-pool
https://www.nazarethacademyhs.org/family2/parents2/napa-superbowl-hoagie-sale
https://www.nazarethacademyhs.org/family2/parents2/napa-valentines-day-raffle
https://www.nazarethacademyhs.org/family2/parents2/craftfair
https://www.nazarethacademyhs.org/family2/parents2/parent-volunteers


NAPA Board Nominations 
The time has come to pass the baton to a new NAPA Board. If you are interested in volunteering your 
time and helping to make your daughter’s experience at NAZ an even better one,  NAPA is the place for 
you.   
 
The following positions are open for the 2022-2023 school year: 

President 
Vice President  
Corresponding Secretary. 

Please email NAPA@NazarethAcademyHS.org  with a short biography and what position you are 
interested in.  
 

Volunteers Needed 
Super Bowl Hoagie Sale Pick Up  
Sunday, February 13th from Noon to 12:30 PM  

 
6th & 7th Grade Practice Test   
Saturday, March 19th, 7:30 AM to Noon  
If you have time to spare and are willing to assist with either or both, please click here to complete the 
Volunteer Form.  We appreciate all that you do for Nazareth. 
 
Don't forget to check the school calendar for important information regarding different meetings that 
are happening during the week.   
 

 
 

mailto:NAPA@NazarethAcademyHS.org
https://www.nazarethacademyhs.org/family2/parents2/parent-volunteers
https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.nazarethacademyhs.org%2Fcf_enotify%2Flinkforward.cfm%3Fmailgun%3D1%26n%3D2079%26u%3D7458%26e%3D4702%26dest%3Dhttps%253A%252F%252Fnam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com%252F%253Furl%253Dhttp%25253A%25252F%25252Femail.nazareth.myenotice.com%25252Fc%25252FeJxlkEmOwyAQRU-DlxZTAV54kdjmGi3CEKN4iIgjyzl9g9VZtYRUrwD9-vVd625GySq2FFNCMJWEMgy0Fo1jygimCOUqcEAcL-Zjkt_Gej78sm7R-tquczW2OBBlFAgpbLA30WBMQDbAAMAD8baa2nHbnohdENX57Ptef8WMNc7Px_iq13TPbzb8nOLhyM0Ul0dY026Sq22YEdOzidP9vSDWE0RFqRQDZHxnlBxURp-RS0wzOv_aclemvxCFYgCKBThNlDr8M3LenmbyL2smvziTvmIPf5SZ3YUOmpEBOtVL3Q-8U9CDJFc5iAvrVYMb2mkhtBZXQTulGMnAOFw1z46r1N6fMa3TFHOu73RbziT_Uo2uLUv9AgzCeW8%2526data%253D04%25257C01%25257Cgpirolli%252540urbn.com%25257C2db2bd944edb4183622008d99945b2fe%25257Ceb18bb4115944ddfaaaefa1b7ee46201%25257C1%25257C0%25257C637709346921836243%25257CUnknown%25257CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%25253D%25257C1000%2526sdata%253DwL8C373t10yZJ8z2Agk80%25252FZYoV9eWgothdvl%25252FHupo1w%25253D%2526reserved%253D0%26destkey%3DC0AB329F2856916F30CCD66C3EF27A96EB3524C3EA4DAF8CB0865896212B1EF4&data=04%7C01%7Cgpirolli%40urbn.com%7C02f80b00a14c4abe200508d99efcaf78%7Ceb18bb4115944ddfaaaefa1b7ee46201%7C1%7C0%7C637715630380563848%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=VfmRgCdPte7cJ2ZjHc9BD84dv6X78N4cI0NTODHkvpQ%3D&reserved=0


From the Office of Campus Ministry 

Ms. Shannon Donnelly, Campus Minister 
"How excellent is our vocation, how great our purpose: to cultivate and spread among us -- and 
among others -- the Kingdom of God, the Kingdom of Divine Love."  --Mother Foundress  
 
How excellent it is to close another beautiful Catholic Schools Week with gratitude to our Catholic 
Identity! These words of encouragement and consolation from our Mother Foundress remind us of two 
important purposes: our universal vocation as a school and our individual vocations as God's beloved 
children. Our deepest identity is found in God's Kingdom, where the Father's love fills us with peace, 
kindness, and joy. God is so ready to fill us with love and then send us to places, jobs, and communities 
that spread that love. We are grateful to share it in this community, learning from the Sisters of the Holy 
Family of Nazareth and their Vocations. Our own vocations are found when we give love to the world. 
We were all created to share that love in a unique sphere of influence that God prepares specifically for 
you. Nazareth teachers and staff who have said “yes” to God by being here now encourage the next 
generation to say yes to the ways God will use them to spread and cultivate His love in the world. It is 
the greatest thing we could choose to be in this world!   
 
Mission Video: We Are Family - Part IV - YouTube 
 
Congratulations to our students who were recognized for the mission core value of recognizing God in 
the everyday:  Alysha Khem, Erin Hoyer, and Katie Harmon!  These students were nominated by their 
faculty for compassion and empathy to their peers and friends.  
 
Thank you for your generosity this Friday in our collection to Face-to-Face hospitality center! We have 
over 10 full boxes!  
 

• A final opportunity to serve at Face-to-Face Kitchen is on Feb 12th from 9:30-1:00 - please email 
me to sign up  

• Anyone who wants to participate in homework club (tutoring at NAGS) is welcome to join us 
every Thursday from 2:30-3:30  

 
From the Office of Student Life 

Mrs. Theresa Hartey, Assistant Principal 
Much Appreciation  
Thank you for your many contributions to our 
celebration of Catholic Schools Week! It was a 
great week to recognize our Catholic Identity and 
school spirit! We always appreciate your 
generous and kind support for our students, 
faculty, and staff! 

 
 
 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=V1LeLGY1wVg


Thank you to all who participated in and helped with our White Out Basketball Game—what an 
amazing, spirited evening it was! The positive energy in the gym was palpable! Congratulations to our 
basketball players, cheerleaders, singer, announcers, and Pandas for their awesome 
performances! Keep your white shirts handy for future white outs! 
 
  
Tonight, Sunday, February 6th, we will have Nazareth Academy 
Skating Night at Blue Cross RiverRink from 6:30 to 8:00. Parking, 
entrance, and skate rental are free for the NAHS community. NAHS 
students and their family and friends are welcome. It will be an 

evening filled with fun, friends, food, and of course, 
some ice skating! Please show your Nazareth spirit by 
wearing Nazareth gear! To park for free, simply mention 
to the attendant that you are there with the Nazareth 

Academy HS Community. Thank you to future Panda, Olivia Forkin, 
Class of 2026, and her family for arranging this awesome night for 
us!  
 
Student Council will be selling candygrams all week!   
On Monday night at 7:00 in the gym, there will be a sendoff to recognize our talented cheerleaders as 
they embark on their trip to Walt Disney World to compete in Nationals. Best of luck!  
Thursday, February 10th: Homework Club  
Friday, February 11th: Dress Down Day to benefit CSC endeavors 
Saturday, February 12th: Meal Prep at Face to Face in Germantown  
 
Have a great week! Go Pandas! God bless!  

 
From the Office of College Counseling  
Ms. Alyssa Mikulski, Director of College Counseling 
Class of 2022 
Students should send Ms. Mikulski college acceptances, scholarships, and grants through email OR bring 
papers in to be copied. This information is used for the Graduation Program and for potential social 
media "shout-outs" later this spring.  

Students can still earn scholarships! Please encourage your students to use sites like Going Merry, 
College Board, Fastweb, and Scholarships.com to search for scholarship opportunities. 
 

Class of 2023 
Students should familiarize themselves with the Microsoft Team dedicated to their class and the post-
secondary process. This Team is meant to be a resource to students and is regularly updated with 
information about colleges, summer programs, scholarships, test-optional schools, the college essay, 
how to apply, etc.  
 
Students should follow this LINK to access the College Brag Survey. This form must be submitted by 
11:59 PM on February 18, 2022. This form will close at 11:59 PM on February 18, 2022. Students should 
email their college counselor after they have submitted this form that way we can verify that we have it. 

http://www.nazarethacademyhs.org/cf_enotify/linkforward.cfm?mailgun=1&n=2124&u=0&e=0&dest=http%3A%2F%2Femail%2Enazareth%2Emyenotice%2Ecom%2Fc%2FeJxVU9uSojAQ%5FRrn0SJAuDz4wNVRUQQBB1%2D2ICSA3EEE%5FPpFZnZrtyqVvuT0Od1V6WgThYHAf6QbmqIBADQDeAqwYM1DXqAIAzkUYIYm7IqlyuAVtPiRrIsJl9UjRXiNquIj2fAc4WlMARQBkRZZDiIiMjAAIQE0h5noI98kj0e9YqQVrc9nGIb1H7IABREupqRbV208vyHyayEn0xzkaZmRqh2CNlojUqwYvQjSPO7LFaOCFc297dw1O7v97FKzxT82wt1jdhddGr6V4Vt7vvCb4%2D1pf3pYgr9DLdE82AJG3yX70XOjh9mqkjsnoG63RUbsrW9DtjopzciZd%2D2NVCX%5FixofE6WwThhrwtyELZ%5FOVD8BMfXa24JhGtdYWIxBFd2dtdtZcWpSErYsGXPAxPJFuadHfJT905BUe5Ogu%2DxwYdBypKnd7uaRr64aKLmWeG37WRuXhKpTdur856FTAl86uj4qjAOpuV7dWeiwqN68En2%2DtnWtho9rBfszGDtn9J49k450c6n7tq0SyjXp3NM5WrWnpoGvPa1%2DzxXHfaop1lWtQ6UYAgPaBbOdolPHm9099MpniJK%2D89unp5lLgTG0rd98XacTXGbNRjyekBPeH1jcduCL1pwcn19%2D7eLspCWdIISfg8tb9M0Pd5xzXUh6rlmKlwABsRO5Al5KIsOGRyWbjOhchqj2o4x%5FGZrgTbIhQu4b%5FkRL6SVpUPwUskk6sum148fv9BGd2UNJ6HbBRvk2BHaVfGZ%2DvPNV%5FYIsf7SlV76XWD92LrsFZWVmufPl0bYPsX23clU5omjvKEciOz6vHvSuYep%2DbFtOvJFFpSSCASUTc8PPj8zwNH9KmWGgLDCCwGuUpokKq2qioAOZ1VkIBVXhBAhkhdd1IEqyrkm8LgiCLvPzTjKKJmkf7SYo0qzPuyz9Zy%5F%5FW6XfvR40Tg&destkey=458FE43AD969E1579630577FD3A6899FD648051C08022E97BED9D9625C7D0B47


We recommend writing their answers in a word doc and pasting them into the survey to avoid any 
potential technical problems where they might lose the information. 

Students should follow this LINK if they would like to sign up for the SAT School Day being offered on 
April 13, 2022. They have until 11:59 PM on March 5, 2022 to sign up via the link. The cost is $55 or $8 
if you meet income eligibility guidelines (the link for IEG is in the Microsoft Form). You will receive a 
payment form for the SAT School Day via email closer to April 13, 2022.  
    
Students must ask two teachers for letters of recommendation by April 8, 2022. These teachers should 
be from sophomore or junior year. Students can meet with their college counselor to discuss who they 
are thinking about asking. Students should complete the Teacher Recommendation Questionnaire for 
each teacher and have it with them when they ask teachers to write their letters. Students should tell 
their college counselor who agrees to write letters of recommendation for so that the teacher can be 
added to their Naviance account.  
 
Seminars 
The first optional post-secondary seminar for the junior class will take place Thursday February 10th 
during activity period in Room 324. The first session will address skills for the future and will feature a 
guest speaker from Central Penn College. This seminar will focus on career options, the benefits of a 
career path, and reaching those goals effectively and efficiently. Interview skills, dressing for success, 
and job shadowing will also be discussed. Please have your student fill out the RSVP form if they plan 
to attend.  
 
Below is a schedule for all upcoming seminars:    

• 2/10: Skills for your future: RSVP Form 
• 3/3: Application Timeline/Naviance/Vita Navis   
• 3/17: Common Application/Other Applications/Naviance   
• 3/24: College Essay and Activities Resume   
• 4/7: SAT/ACT/Khan Academy/College Board   
• 4/21: Financial Aid/Scholarships   

On March 15th, Mr. Brad Simon will be presenting to our students during activity period about 
the college essay. Students should complete this FORM to rsvp. 
 
Quest Bridge is a national non-profit that connects exceptional and low-income students with college 
and scholarship opportunities. Applications for the Class of 2023 open this month. Follow this link to 
learn more about Quest Bridge and follow this link to learn more about how to apply.  

 

 
 
 
 
 

http://www.nazarethacademyhs.org/cf_enotify/linkforward.cfm?mailgun=1&n=2124&u=0&e=0&dest=http%3A%2F%2Femail%2Enazareth%2Emyenotice%2Ecom%2Fc%2FeJxVU9myqjoQ%5FRr3o0USmR58AAIOBzeiwFZfbgUS5kFARfn6i%5FGcO1Sl0r26O6u7kzRd0pAo8le2hAIEAEAEZAEswFwWZUWIkShFhCEYL2YLoSYj6dgtnVcvVje3LGLzqKm%2D0mWoKlABQsSIyGSJIijFlMiUKRELGRTDr3KZ3m7XGdJm0JrWMAzzP2QkIpRVr7SfN10y%2DaL4L04evyZQZnURN91AOjqP4mqGrIpkZXKvZwiDGZTecqp6Man3SRUmyX5LyvrbpPK8UHxnFt%2D5p429Od6a%2DacGDv5piqOpMR4cfY5sn4EfVU6NNXcyiNahkzL7mWAtclbOc3eB1coPe088bMRnftx0kZ%2DlD1la4ePB7MtAlqtWNbu93drZbeia9rxwXV03THPzq9Eolfatr79sYPrKGQ84zxMqqcExr453BIWBpxxtH3apJPnPn0u%5Fd9X8vFplxcShNYLaBevCf5eKNQtuFdJ%2Dt3WqOHkqFLJVn0AsdNfObT2bBsV431H14YlExY%5Fvsb8SJF%5FTcRWcodUqD2cgW4%2DebjFLWC2Ya06aJ4mZkB%5F7GhkZN0TY8GyH3yJW5a37c4i9OCy%5Fy9oKWyXdX48lPVmuxAMOzaNtZefSZaP%5F2jcX3s7ulJcrsD8skBSYJ%5FZyYeGZPFxpR7bquywc%2DwvacpP0iwvkAX6WyCwgl5DmDQan18B9D%2D7ZX5S7t6kQB3lNlHN53xuRaNkFjwodPUD19oqfD%2DjDe9Q%5Fwr1daeDTyKfcEz5UO4Ecf3acRWz0dL1p3W1nalg7K3kOHPfQjE%5FNqNfr753WPJOh2LUHJ8FbI3FH7RxcR%2Dt4okIvU8%5FnJJ8XLGPlX6TDz93WdPj9XQv2mn6sbmFFgJImABFLSNZESdENQ1ZNGWN1AhaGGhI0HSMdSJppTWMKNKhOTkNSAEJf3ZJUWXEv%2DyL7z9D%2Db87%2DBuUHN%5F4&destkey=D6036DC42658DFB4C5949FD4D5EE111DAD880E869A05E0EB2543A04768FF0A90
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=_xwEOAylhU24OZCIpcLVGKlyHThOV_lIhuX4fMzHTBBUODRPWDhONzRHSVFYVldYWExNUjhROFdKTyQlQCN0PWcu
http://email.nazareth.myenotice.com/c/eJxVUE1PhTAQ_DVwJO22hXLgQJ8QT15MjDdT-vEgUNDCC8Ff7_LURNNNZ9rdzGTHVrbTskiHCghgEQqU4Mm48abwJQcriSipTTiZ9aeObuuzcLh52QbjMrOEtK9AM9FpzpgTxPvcdyXpjO06VhhNfUHTqeq37T1hdQIt1r7v2a-YNtq6cPRrtsQr9ox_u4v7Ax_TMI9-ibuONjM-JKwNepiutzlhDzSB_ESgEpDekBJE94PWrRvS03dNQJzW4jTHCxXD-QfN4j1ucae4yb0Zv0fo89Prx6N-iT9SoztOT6lqThpV5kQ2hCoKNeOyleLCoG0u0IqmUCVrQXHFRH0RHCdVKUHkmGFO0ljpMIy3aR2HP4H-y-ALTRl37w
http://email.nazareth.myenotice.com/c/eJxVUclu2zAQ_Rr5KHCTKB500MYmbh1ZgeMWuRQMF0vQZmiBrHx9KSEFWnAw73Fm8AaPVKH6EAE9VCECyAaACAJ7XCKNpIYRpALgMagcAjrxKQY9lW676q6fKqld2beHMhQeFR_KBALDwHgKC48IyDQkUPqUAnZownKa7g6OHMRtLMvi_hUTUijdruXo9sPN9qT5vYub1V6aqqtNPyxiUK40rYN5K6rmNncOTqGD_A0RDJCls6XAov5CpcfJ0m3v6CBvW-1ty22yiu1WQ1lvjHWxU-tkb57FTe9N_qrHe9-NeqvsI2K8PzYpXqkNUps8_liyPFqb8g2R_D15vssf12_fm_XpUubXfaB5LudfxJw-ny5x_FbUzTFPj8cXeHtceIGuqUpPvICnWuKieT_nSdEUyQs4_5Tzl4tar9ZIxBlLGYWUQsgwTDBEBEQZ8wmBmc8T6HkZi0jE0pjyOM6wn3qcAgwoDmiW-YchFG1Vz81YV__85X_P_wfxtp44
https://www.questbridge.org/about
https://www.questbridge.org/high-school-students/college-prep-scholars/who-should-apply


From the Office of the Athletic Department 
Mr. Dan Bradley, Athletic Director 
Spring Sports Update 
Remember that in order to try out for a spring sport, athletes must register on Family ID, submit a PIAA 

Physical Form to the Athletic Department, and complete ImPACT Concussion Testing for freshmen and 

juniors who did not play a fall or winter sport. If you are a freshman or junior and participated in a fall or 

winter sport, you do not need to take the impact test again nor hand in the PIAA physical form. Not 

having these can affect one’s participation on the team. This must be completed by March 

4th. Registration for FamilyID will open on Monday, February 7th.  

Spring Sports: 

• Outdoor Track 

• Lacrosse  

• Softball 

 
Important Dates: 
February 28th – March 4th 
ImPACT Concussion Testing will be completed online. You will receive an email the week of February 28th 
with directives to complete the impact testing. ImPACT concussion testing is mandatory for all freshman 
and junior athletes who did not play a fall or winter sport. Again, if you are a freshman or junior and 
participated in a fall or winter sport you do not need to take the impact test again.  
 
March 7h  
First official day for spring sports tryouts to begin for outdoor track, lacrosse, and softball. Specific 
information regarding each sport's tryout schedule will be forthcoming. 
If you have any questions regarding ImPACT concussion testing, tryouts, or FamilyID, please contact me 
at dbradley@nazarethacademyhs.org 

 
Weekly Athletic Schedule 2/7/2022 - 2/13/2022 

Monday, February 7 
3:45 – JV BB vs. GMA – Away 
5:00 – 7:00 – V Swimming Practice – Bensalem HS 
5:15 – V BB vs. GMA – Away 
5:30 – 9:00 – V Cheer Practice – Gym 
  
Tuesday, February 8 
2:45 – 4:15 – V Track Practice – Rush 
4:30 – 6:30 – JV/V Basketball Practice – Gym 
7:30 – V Swimming vs. VJM – Away – Senior Night 
  
Wednesday, February 9 
Cheer Nationals – Away 
2:45 – 4:15 – V Track Practice – Rush 
5:00 – 7:00 – V Swimming Practice – Bensalem HS 
5:15 – V BB vs. Ryan-Home – Senior Night 

https://www.nazarethacademyhs.org/family2/students2/school-information-and-forms/family-id
https://www.nazarethacademyhs.org/uploaded/personal/5855/PIAA_Physical_Form.pdf
https://www.nazarethacademyhs.org/uploaded/personal/5855/PIAA_Physical_Form.pdf
mailto:dbradley@nazarethacademyhs.org


Thursday, February 10 
Cheer Nationals – Away 
4:30 – 6:30 – JV/V Basketball Practice – Gym 
5:00 – 7:00 – V Swimming Practice – Bensalem HS 
5:00 – Indoor Track/Consolation Meet – Away – TBD 
  
Friday, February 11 
Cheer Nationals – Away 
4:30 – 6:30 – JV/V Basketball Practice – Gym 
5:00 – 7:00 – V Swimming Practice – Bensalem HS 
6:00 – Indoor Track/ Meet of Champions – Away – TBD 
  
Saturday, February 12 
Cheer Nationals – Away 
10:00 – JV BBall vs. Lansdale Catholic – Away 
11:30 – V BBall vs. Lansdale Catholic – Away 
12:00 – 4:00 – SB Workout – Gym 
  
Sunday, February 13 
Cheer Nationals – Away 
1:00 – 3:00 –Torresdale Basketball – Gym 
3:30 – 5:00 – Soccer Workout – Gym 

 
Prayer Intentions 
Please remember the following in your prayers: 

• Those impacted by the coronavirus, the victims and the first responders on the front lines 
fighting this virus 

• American men and women serving overseas 

• Our cheerleaders, coaches, and families traveling to Nationals this week 

• Mr. Jack Barth (Facilities)  

• Mrs. Jessica MacKay, former Director of Counseling 

• All intentions of the Nazareth Academy High School Community 
 

 
 
 
 



 

 

Sister Thea Bowman, granddaughter of slaves, was a 20th 

Century religious leader, educator, and evangelist. Did you 

know that she was a guest speaker here at Nazareth 

Academy during the 1970s?  

The Catholic Church has recognized her as Servant of God 

and she is on the path toward canonization as a saint. 

Please click here to watch her powerful and moving message 

that she delivered to the United States Conference of 

Bishops in 1989. 

The All Inclusive Club presents local Black Owned restaurants to support: 

• Nourish with Naeemah  @nourishwithnaeemah  

• Samarkand Steak House, 1135 Bustleton Pike, Feasterville Trevose 

• Pizza Brain, 2313 Frankford Avenue, Philadelphia 

• Stripp’d Juice, 263 N. 3rd Street, Philadelphia 

• Clara’s Groovy Deliciousness, 2804 Lehigh Avenue, Philadelphia 

 

Stay tuned for more to be featured next week! 

http://toltondrama.com/
https://www.facebook.com/watch/?v=10155295083282285
https://www.samarkandsteakhouse.com/
https://www.pizzabrain.org/
https://strippdjuice.com/
http://www.groovydeliciousness.com/

